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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Ivan Farrera <ivan@raimipropertygroup.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2019 11:51 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 560 Charles Avenue - garbage issue

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello Mai,   
A lot of this garbage was put there by the previous owner, so we actually are just looking for reductions. 
 
On Wed, Oct 30, 2019 at 10:27 AM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hi Ivan, 

Can you tell me what is your reason for appealing the garbage scheduled for tomorrow? 

  

  

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8563 

F: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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